
JULY 2018  VOL 1 | 3Q 

  1 

 

New Fraternal Year 

July 1st began our new fraternal year for Council 1214 and with that we have a group of newly elected 

officers.  Big thanks and appreciation goes out to our now Past Grand Knight Rob Tricolli and all the 

other officers that helped guide our council these past two years.  The new officers are: 

Grand Knight - Matthias Klaer   Deputy Grand Knight - Duane Rothers 

Chancellor - Joe Kwiatkowski   Recorder - Joe Bennis 

Treasurer - Win Shero    Advocate - Mark Korb 

Warden - Rich Aubuchon   Inside Guard - Chuck Mayhugh 

Outside Guard - Paul Roehr   3-Year Trustee - Rob Tricoli 

1-Year Trustee - Tom Hirn   2-Year Trustee - Joe Dowdy 

 

Upcoming Events 

In the past few months we have setup a new online calendar for our use.  To see the calendar you can 

go to this link: https://teamup.com/ksizxj6y8ujcxhhx3w  Or you can find it on our Council 1214 

website, http://www.kofc1214.org/ under the Activities section.  This new calendar makes it much 

easier for all members to see what events are coming up in the future. They include 

• Council picnic – August 18th 2018 at 3pm at Bernie Giefer’s home, 2331 East County Road 62 
Wellington, 80549. All members with their families are invited to attend.  Please RSVP to Matthias 
Klaer at 970-223-6235 or mklaer@outlook.com 

• 7th Annual Golf Tournament – Thanks to brother Carl P for once again leading the effort for this 
years golf tournament.  Each year it is one of the best events we have and it seems to get better each 
year.  We are still taking registrations for more golfers and if you don’t golf there are plenty of 
opportunities to volunteer to help make this a great day.  Contact Carl P to signup to play or volunteer 
at (970) 227-5001 carlprat@gmail.com 

• CSU Concession Stand Fundraiser – We will again be manning a consession booth at the new 
CSU stadium this year.  We need about 12 Knight’s or family members for each home game starting 
with the August 25th game against Hawaii.  Last year our council make about $3500 so it is a 
worthwhile activity for us.  Look for more information about signing up for this event. 

• Columbus Club Work Day – Saturday September 15th at 8am.  Come down to the hall and pitch in 
to help get some of the maintenance taken care of an have a good time with your Brother Knights at the 
same time. 
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• Spaghetti Dinner – Our annual Spaghetti dinner to benefit the Knights of Columbus Coats for Kids 
initiative will be on Friday September 28th.  This is always a great family event with good food and good 
converstaion.  Look for more information to follow on times and ticket prices. 

• Tootsie Rolls Drive – Our annual Tootsie Roll drive benefiting those with intellectual disabilities is 
scheduled for Saturday October 6th at various stores around town.  Look for more information to sign 
up. 

 

Palisade Peaches 

We are once again selling peaches from Palisade this 

year as a fundraiser for the benefit of both our council 

and the school at St. Joseph Parish.  We are currently 

taking orders for cases which are 25 pounds and cost 

$40.  We are also in need of some volunteers to spend 15 mins or so 

after each mass taking orders from paritioners.  Thanks to Brother 

Joe Kwiatkowski for coordiating this effort for our council.  Although 

we do not know the exact date the peaches will be delivered because 

the growing season varies each year, we expect the to hear in mid to 

late August. If you haven’t ordered your peaches yet, don’t wait too 

long! Contact Br. Joe Kwiatkowski by email to joekwi@comcast.net  

Sign up for email group 

Are you missing out on news and want to hear more? To stay up to 

date on council activities, please consider signing up for our Google 

Group email distribution.  Updates to activities and schedules are 

sent out regularly.   

Visit https://groups.google.com/d/kofc1214, sign-in and click on 

‘Join’. You can also send an email to mklaer@outlook.com with the 

request to join. 

 

Remember in Your Prayers 
Brother Dan O’Brien – for a speedy recovery 

 Knights of Columbus 

Council 1214  

P.O. Box 2413 

Fort Collins, CO 

80522 

Return service requested 

Grand Knight:  
Matthias Klaer 

970-223-6235  
mklaer@outlook.com 

 

Deputy Grand 
Knight: 

Duane Rothers 

970-310-4868 

duane1221@gmail.com 

 

 

  
 

 Michael Lodato:  
Field Insurance 

Agent 
(970) 901-9873 
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